
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: In Spelling, we will be 
concentrating on open and closed syllable 
words. Our TEST will be on FRIDAY!! This will 
be our last week of Spelling. 
 
MATH:  
   *We are working on measuring in inches,  
     feet, and yards! 
 
GRAMMAR: This week, we are 
concentrating on commas in a series, 
compound words, and adjectives (describing 
words for nouns). 

We’ve had a great start to the week! Yesterday, we had some Relay Races for “R day,” and today, our 
stuffed animals joined us in school! We will be celebrating letters T, U, & V for the rest of this week. We 
will start cleaning our classroom and desks this week, so be prepared for an abundance of school materials 
coming home.       Miss Czeck 
 

Dates to REMEMBER:  *Friday, May 20 (Qtr. 4 PBIS Reward Day) 
*Tuesday, May 24 (2nd Grade Field Trip) *Thursday, May 26 (Early Dismissal-Last Day of School) 

May 16-May 20 

Keep in Mind… 
*Remember, our Field Trip to the Pine 
Grove Zoo is Tuesday, May 24th! Please 
make sure your child brings his/her lunch if 
you chose that option. Also, thank you so 
much for those of you who volunteered to 
chaperone. An information slip will be going 
home tomorrow for all chaperones. 
*ALL LIBRARY BOOKS MUST BE RETURNED 
THIS WEEK!  
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Kianna and Shyan 
(Wednesday, May 18th) 

 


